Please Join Us for Monaca Recreation's
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SATURDAY, OCTOBER 30TH \
John Antoline Memorial Park
1:00 — 2:00 PM -- (Rain or Shine)

Drive down Marshall Road anytime between 1-2 PM and
at the entrance to the Park the Recreation Board Members

will be handing out treat bags
to children 10 years of age and under

After you receive your treat bags,
please turn left onto Jackson Avenue

Due to Covid-19 restrictions, we are asking
everyone to please stay in their cars.
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